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March 15, 2020

Dear Gull Lake Families and Community,

It is with a heavy heart that we have cancelled the 2020 Father Daughter Dance. We hope to
reschedule it; however, at this time, the school district is not rescheduling any events.

When should I expect my refund?
Refunds will be issued the week of March 16th.

I paid my registration fee for the 2020 Father Daughter Dance through PayPal. How will I be
issued a refund?
A refund will be issued back to the source of payment used.

I paid my registration fee for the 2020 Father Daughter Dance with a cash/check. How will I
be issued a refund?

A check will be issued and mailed back to the address listed on your registration form. Please
contact Justine Dickens at justine@gulllakecv.com immediately if your address has changed.

What do the proceeds from the Father Daughter Dance go toward?
The Proceeds go toward our Fall Warm-up Program which provides coats and snow pants for
students in financial need in our community.

Can I choose to donate my registration fee toward the Gull Lake Area Community
Volunteers?
Yes! Please contact Justine Dickens at the above email address.

How can I get involved?
If you are interested in learning about the Gull Lake Area Community Volunteers, please visit
our website at GLACV.org. or visit our Facebook page.

If you have any concerns regarding your refund, please contact Justine Dickens at
justine@gulllakecv.com or (269)352-1840.
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